Metropolitan Borough of Sandwell







Headteacher: Mr D Heather

Wolverley Creacent Oldbury West Midlands B69 IBG

Tel: 0121 552 5491 www.atjamesprimary.co.uk

Dear Parents/ Guardians

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday, 7th March. This year we will be assigning each class a word. We will then ask all the children to go to the library and check out a book with this word in it. For example, if your child's class is assigned the word 'Giant', they could then choose the book B.F.G. The smartest giant in town or the sleeping giant. We encourage children to read the book to discuss in class on world book day.

We would encourage children to go to the library and check books out, rather than purchasing new books. We look forward to seeing all the books children bring in

Children do not need to dress up for world book day but can if they choose too:

Class teachers will send the assigned word out to parents via class DoJo.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Yours faithfully

Miss S Parkes

Assistant Headteacher